The Woman's Club of Missouri City September 12<sup>th</sup>, 2007

Dear "Honey",

The Woman's Club wishes to thank you so much for coming to our September 4<sup>th</sup>, 2007 meeting and sharing your knowledge on "Long

Term Health Care". This was such an important subject for our

consideration with an aging membership. Too little was known about the programs that are available to us and this sharing of information and sources was a great necessity.

Your information was very informative and certainly made our women more keenly aware of the possibilities that faced them in their future years.

We so appreciate your taking the time to bring your knowledge to our membership and hope that it will bring referrals from our relatives, friends and neighbors.

Thank you again for your time and efforts,

Sincerely Yours,

Charlotte T. Etgen, Corresponding Secretary CE.